
 

 

Principal’s Message 
Great job with the Jog-a-thon, Sierra View! We raised 

over $25,000 for our PTA and environmental camp. 

Our PTA uses these funds to provide programs like the 

Eagle's Nest (student store), movie nights, and the Fall 

Festival. PTA also supports our school by providing 

funds for curriculum and technology. We appreciate 

your support with the Jog-a-thon and our wonderful 

Sierra View PTA. 

We are kicking off a 

Penny War 

fundraiser to 

support technology. 

CUSD has purchased 

Chromebooks and 

iPads for us and now 

we would like to be 

able to purchase 

apps, licenses, 

subscriptions, and 

perhaps even more 

devices to further enhance our technology program at 

Sierra View. It has been wonderful to see how 

technology is helping us transform our teaching and 

the way it engages our students. 

 

At School This Month 
September 26 Penny War! 

September 28 Punt, Pass & Kick Contest 

September 30 Box Tops DUE! 

October 7 Eagles Nest Student Store 

October 7 Fall Festival 4:30-7 pm 

October 14 Family Movie Night 7 pm 

October 18  PTA Meeting 6:30 pm 

October 19th  Cal Skate Night 6-8 pm 

Fall Festival - Friday, Oct 7th 
The Fall Festival is just around the corner! Please 

join us on ​Friday, October 7th​ from​ 4:30-7:00 pm 

for a fun night of harvest fun. Come enjoy fun 

games, yummy food, sweet treats, lively music and 

a fun photo booth. Information about the Fall 

Wreath Contest will be going home with your child 

soon!  We can take all the help we can get with 

set-up and clean-up so please contact Tennille 

Bales if you are available to help 530-521-6919. 

What to do when your child is absent 
If your student is going to be out of school, please 

call to inform the office of the absence. You can 

reach Erin at 891-3117. 

Punt, Pass & Kick Competition 
Wednesday, September 28th 

Students in grades 2-5 are invited to 

participate at school. Permission slips 

must be turned in on Wednesday to 

compete. Winners of the Sierra View competition 

will advance to the sectional competition in 

Sacramento later this fall.  

Chess Club 

Sierra View’s Chess Club was a big hit 

last year! With so much interest, we 

need more volunteers to help out once 

a week after school. Call Kristen for 

more information: 343-7203. 


